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Serving The Best Location in the Nation

MURRAY R. EDELMAN
VICE PRESIDENT
NUC LE A R

May 25, 1984
PY-CEI/NRR-0112

Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Divisien of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
,

Docket No. 50-440; 50-441
Acceptance of LRG 11 Proposeds

Solutions for Generic Issue
4-MEB; LPCI Modifications

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

This letter is provided in response to your letter dated December 14, 1983 in
which you requested a confirmation f rom each LRG II member to implement the
LRG II proposed solution for Generic Issue 4-MEB, on LPCI Modifications. The
LRG II proposed solution was found to be acceptable by the staff as described
in your letter.

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company, as a member of LRG II, hereby
endorses the LRG 11 proposed salution for Generic Issue 4-MEB that was
submitted to the LRG II Project Manager, John J. Stefano, by Dale L. Holtzscher
(Chairman, LRG II) in a letter dated September 19, 1983.

We feel that this response should allow for the resolution of this generic
issue to be reflected in our next supplement to the SER.

Very truly yours,

f Y{. b
Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

MRE:kay

cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano
J. Grobe
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